Dear parents,
 
Thank you for your support and all that you do to help make a cohesive learning environment during these difficult times. As most have heard, the school is closed until April 10th. We miss being in the classroom and interacting with the students each day, but their health and safety is top priority. During this time, the 4th grade team is attaching weekly lesson plans to help your child learn while at home. Links to resources and ideas will also be provided to help you instruct your child. Please monitor your child when using any online resource. Websites may be slow due to internet connection, but you can always try again at another time or day if desired. These are simply a guide for the week to help you at home; they are not required, nor do they need to be done on the assigned days.  We have also made a few notes below about certain long-term projects to help give you guidance. 
 
Since we do not know the extent of the school closure, we are including ideas through the end of the school year.
 
Teachers will be checking their emails periodically throughout the school day. Please check your classroom teacher’s website weekly for any updates and/or changes. If you have any questions or concerns, please email your child’s teacher.
 
Miss Gross: http://4thgrademissg.weebly.com/
Ms. Ray : http://www.teacherpage.com/lray4valley/home.htm
Mrs. Pace: https://4thpace.weebly.com/
Mr. Beckham: https://4thbeckham.weebly.com/
 
Book Reports: Students will not be completing the 4th Quarter Biography Project. There are notes in the attached lesson plans about reading this book at home.
 
Memory Pieces (Poems): Students will not be reciting a March or April poem in front of the class. There are notes in the attached lesson plans regarding memorization and recitation of these poems at home.
 
Stay safe and healthy during this time!
 
Sincerely,

The 4th Grade Team

Valley Academy Homework Helpers:
https://valleyacademy.com/parents/student-resources/homework-helpers/
 
Math worksheets:
https://www.mathworksheets4kids.com/
 
Ranger Rick:
https://rangerrick.org/
 
Go Noodle:
https://www.gonoodle.com/good-energy-at-home-kids-games-and-videos/
 
PBS Broadcast:
 (azpbs.org/kids-and-education/at-home-learning)
 
Arizona PBS will broadcast educational programming that complies with state education standards for the following age/grade levels:  
· Pre-kindergarten to third grade: 5 a.m. to 6:30 a.m. on Arizona PBS, then uninterrupted for the rest of the day on PBS Kids. 
· Fourth to eighth grade: 6:30 a.m. to noon on Arizona PBS. 
· Ninth to twelfth grade: 12:30 p.m. to 4:20 p.m. on Arizona PBS. 
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Spalding:
 
In light of recent school closures, Spalding has been working diligently to release home learning information for teachers and parents. Weekly posts will be made on social media with ideas on how parents can best support their children while they are away from the classroom. For example, today’s post included a discount code and information on practicing fluency at home. Please share our social media channels with your parents if you haven’t already.
 
Thank you all for your hard work!
 
Facebook: www .facebook.com/spaldingmethod
 
Instagram: www.instagram.com/spaldingeducation
 
Twitter: www.twitter.com/spaldingmethod
